
	

 
Dear Sir / Madam,

Thank you for your interest in Race2Real and for considering a potential 
location for one of our pyrolysis units in 2025. We are excited about the 
opportunity to collaborate and explore the possibilities this partnership may 
bring.

As part of our ongoing commitment to sustainability, we aim to contribute to 
cleaner communities by cleaning up plastics and turning them into affordable 
fuels. Our goal is to not only address the pressing need to manage waste but 
also provide a significant reduction in fuel costs for local areas. In addition to 
the pyrolysis units, we are also installing race simulators in local 
communities to raise awareness about our mission and increase the feedstock 
for the pyrolysis process. These simulators will serve as a fun and engaging 
way for people to learn more about sustainability and contribute to our broader 
educational initiatives.

Please know that Race2Real will assume all installation costs, including 
preparation of the site, workforce management, and operation of the pyrolysis 
units. We are fully committed to ensuring that this project is carried out with 
the highest standards and minimal burden on your community.

We look forward to the possibility of working together and will be in touch 
soon to discuss next steps. If you have any questions or need further 
information in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you again for your interest and support in our mission. Together, we 
can make a significant impact on both sustainability and the future of energy.

Warm regards,

Grant Johnson 
CEO & Co Founder  
Race2Real LLC


